
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sarasota, Fla., January 26, 2021 – Porcelains Unlimited and Monument Build today announced 
their support of the 2021 Annual Conference of the Monument Builders of North America (MBNA) 
as Platinum Sponsors. This year, the MBNA Conference will be hosted virtually February 23 to 26. 

The two companies are active in the robust North America memorial industry. Porcelains 
Unlimited provides fine quality porcelains that feature detail-rich photos and vibrant color 
graphics for memorials, urns, and in-home memorial displays. The company is responsible for a 
number of innovations, from sophisticated custom shapes and elegantly detailed mosaics to the 
largest porcelain panels available.  

Monument Build is a new online marketplace enabling wholesalers and retailers to offer their 
goods and services from a convenient central source. Buyers can browse, research, and order a 

variety of memorial products and services including urns, keepsakes, porcelain portraits, 
cremation jewelry, digital memorial programs, and more. Monument Build provides cart and 
fulfillment services as well as web design and marketing services that help sellers engage more 
effectively with prospective buyers. 

“We’re pleased to be able to help support the MBNA’s first virtual conference,” said Tanner 
Lewis, founder and CEO of the two companies. “The MBNA has a vision to transform how our 
industry conducts business and connects with our constituents. It’s an exciting time to be 
actively engaged in the organization and in this very special event.” 

About the Companies 

Combining old-world handcrafted tradition with the latest technology, Porcelains Unlimited 
delivers fine quality Italian porcelain memorials guaranteed for 200 years. Monument Build is an 

innovative online resource offering a central marketplace, cart and fulfillment services, web 
design, and marketing services that enable suppliers and sellers to effectively connect with 
buyers. An active inventor and entrepreneur, Mr. Lewis was featured in the Sarasota Herald-
Tribune in August 2019. He also founded technology company Knecto, an award-winning software 
firm offering multi-purpose electronic scanning and sensor technology and a patented data 
capture and analytics system. Mr. Lewis is a member of the MBNA organization and Board of 
Directors. 

 

Contact: Info@PorcelainsUnlimited.com or 866.620.4460 
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https://monumentbuilders.org/builders_convention.php
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